
Mason, 
 

 The power is on at Town Square. 

 The steel railings and guardrails have been installed. 

 We are waiting for a little warmer weather to get the click lights installed in the stair handrails, if 
you notice some wire coiled up hanging under the railings that is what it is for.   

 We are waiting for the river to fully freeze or open back up to weld the steel clips to the steel 
sheet piling at the Sea Wall for the dock installation.  Unfortunately, the ice isn’t safe enough to 
work off of it yet, and depending on the weather that may not happen this winter. 

 Once spring decides to happen, we will have the following items to complete: 
o Finish landscaping work. 
o Install the steel water service vault enclosure. 
o Finish wiring the water feature, turn on, program, and test the fountain. 
o Finish wiring click lights in the stair railings. 
o Install signage plaques throughout the site that are currently being designed. 
o Install the kayak dock. 
o Install the Art Wall once fabrication is completed sometime in mid June 2023. 

 

 The police Chief is working to have the cameras installed.  I’m not sure what the status of that 
work is right now. 

 
 
Thanks, 
 
Tony Meyers 
Maas Brothers Construction Co., Inc. 

Ph: 920-261-1682 ext. 107|Mobile: 920-285-0744 

 


